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YATES DRILLING COMPANY PEYTON YATES
105 SOUTH FOURTH STREET — (505) 748-1471 PRESIDENT
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88210 S. P. YATES

VICE PRESIDENT

RANDY G. PATTERSON
SECRETARY

DENNIS G. KINSEY
TREASURER

February 18, 2000

Attention: Armando Lopez
Bureau of Land Management
1717 West 2nd

Roswell, NM 88201

Re:  Pecos River Deep Unit
Plan of Development 2000
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed, in triplicate, are plats and production histories for the Pecos River Deep Unit for the
1999 year. At this time, we have no plans for any further development in this unit.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
YATES DRILLING COMPANY
Douglas W. Hurlbut
Landman
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